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The public hearings on applications for carrier certification, required by G.L. c. 159A and 159B, will be 

held at the Department of Public Utilities, One South Station, 5th Floor, Boston, MA 02110 on June 14, 

2022.  For more information, including information about language assistance, please contact 

jennifer.cargill@mass.gov.   

 

Carriers and members of the public are requested to arrive no more than 10 minutes prior to the 

scheduled hearing time.   

  

June 14, 2022, Morning Session 

 

Certificate No. Company Certificate Type Hearing Time 

32052 Fenway Movers, Boston HG 9:30 AM 

32053 CW King Disposal, Inc., Uxbridge MV 10:00 AM 

32054 Phoenix Movers, Natick HG 10:30 AM 

32055 Salem Quality Services, Inc., Peabody HG 11:00 AM 

32056 EMS Automotive, LLC, Pittsfield MV 11:30 AM 
 

June 14, 2022, Afternoon Session 

 

Certificate No. Company Certificate Type Hearing Time 

32057 Cardis Moving & Storage Services, 
LLC, Waltham 

HG 1:00 PM 

22RB858 JL Tours, Inc., E Boston CS 1:30 PM 

22RB859 JR Limo Car Service, Leominster CS 2:00 PM 

5343 H. Goldman, Inc. d/b/a Humboldt 
Storage & Moving, Canton 

HG, T 2:30 PM 

 

Reasonable accommodations at public or evidentiary hearings for people with disabilities are  

available upon request by contacting the Department’s ADA coordinator at 

DPUADACoordinator@mass.gov or (617) 305-3642. Please include a description of the accommodation 

you will need, including as much detail as you can. Also include a way the Department can contact you if 

we need more information. Provide as much advance notice as possible. Last-minute requests will be 

accepted but may not be accommodated.  

 

REFERENCES  

CPCN Certificate of Public Convenience & Necessity  

CS Charter Service  

HG Household Goods  

MV Motor Vehicles 

T Transfer  

http://www.mass.gov/dpu
mailto:DPUADACoordinator@mass.gov

